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----- Original Message -----
From: Thomas Capitani Nielsen
To: 'IECU RACING VP'
Cc: 'Tandlægerne i Nygade V. Jan Abrahamsen'
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2009 5:38 PM
Subject: SV: JEM 2010

Dear Paul,

Thank you very much. Sailing Aarhus is representing 5 major sailing clubs in 
Aarhus (Denmarks second largest city) and I believe that the most suitable 
place to run the event would be at the Egaa Sailing Club and Yachting 
harbor. I enclose a short presentation of the venue for your information and 
will present the possibility for the club.

When will we need to return to you with an answer the latest and have you 
other host clubs in consideration?

Med venlig hilsen/Regards 
Thomas Capitani Nielsen
Direktør/Excecutive director

Sailing Aarhus m.b.a
Nordhavnsgade 1
DK-8000 Århus
www.sailing-aarhus.dk 
tcn@sailing-aarhus.dk
+45 20 40 84 42
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